
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 29, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Food Services Point of Sale (POS) System 
 

We would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the Food Services Department moving to the Horizon One Source Program, 
Solana Professional for Point of Sale.  Please add this request to the agenda of 
the Monday, April 10, 2017, Committee of the Whole Meeting.   

 
The Horizon One Source program offers a web-based option called Solana 
Professional.  The annual system cost is $19,685.00 with an initial training cost of 
$3,794.75. 

Funds for this purchase would be from the Lunch Fund. 

Please include this item on the agenda.  
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